
At the Biron Firefighters Association, our mission has always been 
to protect and serve our community in the most effective way 
possible. We are committed to ensuring the safety of our neighbors, 
friends, and families in every emergency situation — whether it's a 
house fire, medical crisis, or a water-related rescue. In pursuit of 
this mission, we are constantly working to upgrade and improve our 
equipment and resources to better serve you. 

We are thrilled to share that we have recently received a generous 
grant of $1,250 from the Incourage Foundation. This incredible contribution will be used towards 
purchasing a much-needed Rescue Boat, a vital piece of equipment that will allow us to respond 
more quickly and efficiently to water rescues, especially in emergencies that take place on our 
local lakes, rivers, and waterways. With the addition of this Rescue Boat, we will be able to save 
lives, assist in water-related emergencies, and provide the best possible service in those critical 
moments. 

However, we are not quite there yet. In order to fully fund the Rescue Boat, we need to raise an 
additional $1,250. This is where we need your help. We can't do this alone. Our community’s 
support is what makes initiatives like this possible, and we are reaching out to you — our 
neighbors, families, and friends — to help us reach this goal. Every donation, no matter how big 
or small, brings us closer to ensuring that we have the tools we need to protect and serve you 
effectively. 

Your support means everything. Whether it's making a donation, organizing a fundraiser, or 
simply spreading the word about our cause, every action helps. Together, we can make sure 
that the Biron Fire Department is equipped and ready to respond to any emergency, including 
those on the water. This Rescue Boat will not only save lives but will also give our firefighters 
the ability to respond quickly and efficiently when every second counts. 

We truly appreciate your generosity and belief in what we are doing. Thank you for standing with 
us as we work to make our community safer for everyone. Let's come together to make this 
life-saving project a reality!  

Head to our website to donate today! 

 

https://bironfirefightersassociation.org/?fbclid=IwY2xjawIor4FleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHfEC0_hd97yv_cXeEI_MWhj4Ud32_c5e4l91uzgsFtaSN3GOmFeXSgx7mg_aem_XQl7_7b7Ju_IoeDvdteL6A

